LEGAL NOTICE

Invitation to Bid

City of Palos Heights
State of Illinois, County of Cook

The City of Palos Heights is seeking bids for its 2020 Roads - Resurfacing Program
(MFT) (20-00000-01-GM).

This project consists of pavement removal, patching, leveling binder and surface
installation. Curb repairs and 2’ wide aggregate shoulder installation.

Specifications and contract documents may be obtained at the City of Palos Heights,
7607 West College Drive, Palos Heights, IL 60463. A Certificate of Eligibility from IDOT
is required. A non-refundable charge of $50 (made payable to MORRIS ENGINEERING,
INC.) will be required for all proposals. Plans may be picked-up between the hours of
8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. However, no proposals will be issued
after 4:30 p.m. on Friday, February 28, 2020.

Proposals should be mailed or hand-carried in a sealed envelope and clearly marked
“CITY OF PALOS HEIGHTS 2020 ROADS - RESURFACING PROGRAM (MFET)
PROPOSAL — DO NOT OPEN.” Proposals are to be received on or before 4:30 p.m.
local time, Tuesday, March 3, 2020, at the following address:

City of Palos Heights
7607 West College Drive
Palos Heights, IL 60463

All proposals received will be publicly opened and read at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March
3, 2020, at the City of Palos Heights, 7607 West College Drive, Palos Heights, IL 60463.

The City of Palos Heights reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive irregularities
in the bidding procedure or accept the bid that, in its opinion, will serve its best interest.

Any proposals received after the time specified will not be considered. For more
information, call (630) 271-0770.

Thomas A. Kantas
City Clerk



